
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 13 February, all Foundation to Year 6 parents and carers are invited to attend 
the 2020 Parent Information Night which will begin in the classrooms at 5.30pm. The ELC 
Information Night will be held in Week 3. 
 
The purpose of this evening is for you to have the opportunity to meet your child/ren’s 
teacher and to get to know a little about what will be happening in their classroom in 2020. 
Your child may like to come along and show you around their new room. 
 
It is also an opportunity to hear about the whole-school plans and directions for the new 
year. 2020 promises to be a fantastic year for St Joseph’s, so I would encourage all families 
to attend.  
 
Finally, it is hoped that this will give the community a chance to come together to catch up 
and to meet some new people.  
 
Please note all the details below: 
 
Thursday 13 February 5.30 – 7.00pm 
 

• 5.30pm –  All parents invited to go into their child’s classroom to meet the teacher  
  and to have a look around the room. Children are welcome to show their 
  parents around their classroom. Parents to supervise their children. 

• 6.00pm –  All parents invited to the Hall for a whole-school information session. 
  School-aged children will be supervised by YMCA staff on the oval/ play 
  equipment. Younger siblings can go to the Hall. 

• 6.30pm –  Community gathering under the trees near the oval. Nibbles only  
  provided by the P&F. Parents very welcome to bring along a picnic  
  blanket or chairs and a picnic. Parents to supervise their children. 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school for the new year and to gather as 
our Christ-centred Community! 
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